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The “Senate Bill 277 Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)” are now posted on 
ShotsForSchool.org.  For more information and to see related links regarding SB 277, 
please visit the exemptions page under the “law” tab. 
 

http://www.shotsforschool.org/laws/sb277faq/
http://www.shotsforschool.org/laws/exemptions/

